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19th October 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Ogden Trust Partnership – Photograph Competition 

We are very excited this year to introduce our collaboration with a charity called the Ogden Trust.  They work with 

schools to develop the importance of science in everyday life, particularly physics. For the next 4 years, we are 

teaming up with them and this year, we are looking at Earth and Space. 

 

Over the coming year we will be holding the following events: 

Autumn term: Photograph competition for Years R – 2 and Years 3 – 6: £10 Amazon voucher for the winners 

Spring term: STEAM fair (Science/Technology/Engineering/Art/Maths): £25 prize for the winners 

Summer term: Space camp and STEM visitors – Funded by the Ogden Trust 

 

We would like to kick start our collaboration with an amazing photograph competition. We would love to see one photo 

of you taking part in a physics activity at home.  They can be sent to school via your child’s TEAMS account or 

emailed to the office.  These photos will be judged by the Headteacher, Governors, Science Lead and School Council.  

Prizes will be awarded in a Collective Worship with the winners’ parents invited in. The deadline for entries for the 

competition will be Friday 2nd December.  

 

All photographs will be compiled into a Science Montage, shared with the school and then combined with those across 

the Trust. If you don’t want your child included in the montage, please do not take the photo with them in shot. 

 

Below are some great websites for ideas and YouTube is full of fun experiments to complete.   

https://www.iop.org/explore-physics/at-home#gref 

https://littlebinsforlittlehands.com/simple-physics-activities-for-kids/ 

https://www.superprof.co.uk/blog/physics-activities/ 

https://www.stem.org.uk/resources/elibrary/resource/25416/do-try-homesuitable-home-teaching 

 

We can’t wait to see what you explore and investigate! 

If you have any questions, please email the office on enquires@bishopslydeard.bwmat.org. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mr Dakin
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